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From: Ann Gullickson 
 
Re: Pest Management Report 
 
Cc: Paul Aulik, James Drengson     
 
 
 
 
Our records show that Metro’s Pesticide Policy was updated 9/15/04 and submitted to the Health 
Department.  This was our 2005 Pest Management Plan.  It included the Pesticide Usage report 
for 2004. 
 
Last week Metro staff saw for the first time the Pest Management Report prepared by John 
Hausbeck, Dept. of Public Health, indicating that Metro Transit is not in compliance with the Pest 
Management Policy and that the 2004 Report and 2005 Plan were not submitted.   
 
Paul Aulik, Supervisor of Buildings & Grounds, was a member of the of the cross department 
staff team that met quarterly over a two year period developing policy regarding pest 
management for city property.  He is working with the Dept. of Public Health to determine what 
happened to the report he submitted in September 2004. 
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